Grace Presbytery Policy on Church Bonds

Adopted January 4, 2000
The Administrative Commission on Property discourages churches from conducting their own bond program to finance a building campaign. It recommends the use of the General Assembly Investment and Loan Program for such purposes.

If a congregation proposes that bonds be sold, the Presbytery requires that such a program be constructed with the aid of an attorney who specializes in this work and that such an attorney's credentials satisfy Grace Presbytery's legal counsel. The design of the bond program and all legal documents drafted for its execution requires the approval of Grace Presbytery's legal counsel. The local church will pay all the expenses of this bond program including the attorney’s fees. The local church will reimburse Grace Presbytery for all legal expenses incurred by Grace Presbytery.
